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Florida
Po.OaaY*ONwerCCR

October 30, 1979

File: 3 -0-3 -a -3

!!r. J. P. O'Reilly
Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 3100-

101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Atlanta, GA 30303

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
IE Bulletin 79-14

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Enclosed is a copy of the IE Bulletin 79-14 Report for Florida
Power Corporation's Crystal River Unit 3 Nuclear Plant, which
was prepared by Gilbert Associates, Inc.

This report is the response of the Florida Power Corporation to
NRC IE Bulletin 79-14, dated July 2, 1979, including
Revision 1, dated July 18, 1978, Supplement 1, dated August 15,
1979, and Supplement 2, dated September 7, 1979, for the
Crystal River Unit No. 3 power plant.

It is the conclusion of this report that, having completed the
actions required by the Bulletin, the seismic analysis, as
originally done, applies to the actual configuration:of
safety-related piping systems. Exceptions to this conclusion
were of a type which do not compromise the safe operation of
the plant and for which remedial actions have been completed or
for which actions will be completed by the end of the next
scheduled plant shutdown.
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If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact
this office.

Very truly yours,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION
^

A_> . ( - [whtA
W. P. Stewart
Manager
Nuclear Operations

Simpson(lEBu179-14)DN75

Enclosure

cc: Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Director
Division of Operating Reactors
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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